Dear Mr. Duffy,

I am writing on behalf of all kind, caring and concerned unqualified counsellors working in the counselling field for many years. They all did short courses in counselling for which they got no formal qualification. They do outstanding work for lonely, depressed and vulnerable people both in school and in the community.

I am writing to ask you to include some recognition for them when Counselling becomes regulated shortly.

Hoping for a positive response,

Yours sincerely,

Jim Darcy | Principal

The Institute Of Education, 79-85 Lower Leeson Street, Dublin 2

Tel: 01 661 3511 | www.instituteofeducation.ie

